
  
 
 

 
 

   

 
 

  

 

Old Park School 
Thorns Road 

      Brierley Hill 
West Midlands 

DY5 2JY 
 

     Tel: 01384 818905 
Fax: 01384 818906 

 
Headteacher:  Miss J Colbourne 

E-mail: office1@old-park.dudley.sch.uk 

Dear Families of Old Park School 
 
Please note on Thursday 5th May 2022 the kitchen staff will be having training and the 
kitchen will be CLOSED. Therefore, we are unable to offer any hot meals on that day. 
 
The Kitchen staff are able to provide a packed lunch – with a choice of Cheese, Ham or Tuna 
sandwich, a drink and pudding. 
If your child is entitled to free school meals, including universal free school meals 
(Reception, Year 1 & 2) they will automatically receive a packed lunch unless you specify you 
will be supplying your child with a packed lunch from home. 
This will also be the case if you pay for your child’s dinners – the cost for the packed lunch 
will be £2.40 as normal. 
If your child has a blended diet due to a specific dysphagia need, please be aware this will be 
catered for as normal. 
 
Please could we kindly ask you to fill out the below reply slip if you have a preference as to 
which sandwich filling your child would like and we can pass this onto the Kitchen, 
otherwise class staff are happy to make the choice with your child. 
 
We will need the replies – no later than Tuesday 3rd May. 
 
Thank you for your understanding 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Old Park School 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Sandwich reply slip – Thursday 5th May 22 
 

Name of child: ……………………………………………. Class: ……………………………………………… 
 
Choice of sandwich (please circle):        Ham             Cheese           Tuna     
 
I will provide a packed lunch for my child instead (please circle):             YES               NO 


